
 Dear Current and Future LM Primary Families, 

 As we look forward to another exciting academic year, we are reaching out to the dedicated 
 families within our Little Miami Primary School community to invite nominations for the 2024-25 
 Little Miami Primary School (LMPR)  Parent Teacher Organization Board. 

 The LMPR PTO plays a crucial role in supporting our school’s mission, fostering a positive 
 learning environment, and enhancing the educational experience for our students. Serving on 
 the board provides an opportunity to actively contribute to the success of our school community. 

 If you are passionate about education, community engagement, and making a positive impact, 
 or if you know someone who possesses these qualities, we ask you to submit a nomination. 
 Serving on the board is a rewarding experience that allows you to collaborate with other 
 families, teachers, and school administrators to create meaningful initiatives and events. 

 Key Responsibilities of LMPR PTO Board Members: 
 ●  Collaborate with school administration to support academic and extracurricular activities. 
 ●  Organize and participate in fundraising events to enhance school resources. 
 ●  Foster communication between parents, teachers, and school leadership. 
 ●  Contribute to the planning and execution of community-building initiatives, including 

 planning after school activities, events and assemblies. 

 To nominate yourself or another person, please fill out the attached nomination form and return 
 it to the school office by 3:30 p.m. April 11, 2024. Elections will take place at our May 2, 2024, 
 PTO meeting at  7 p.m. Results will be available that night. 

 We appreciate your dedication to the Primary and look forward to working together. Thank you 
 for considering this opportunity to contribute to our school community. 

 If you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact the PTO 
 Board at LMPrimaryPTO@gmail.com. 

 Sincerely, 

 2023-24 PTO Board, 
 Tammy Lee, President 
 Kristi Hamberg, Vice-President 
 Krista Michael, Treasurer 
 Vanessa Srikantham, Secretary 



 LMPR PTO Board Nomination Form 

 1. Nominee’s Full Name: 
 ________________________________________________________________________ 

 2. Nominee’s Contact Information: 

 Email: __________________________________________________________________ 

 Phone: __________________________________________________________________ 

 3. Relationship to Primary (e.g., Parent/Guardian, Teacher, Staff): 

 ________________________________________________________________________ 

 4. Brief Bio: 

 ________________________________________________________________________ 
 ________________________________________________________________________ 
 ________________________________________________________________________ 

 5. Position(s) of Interest (circle below): 

 President  Vice-President*  Treasurer  Secretary 

 *Note that we can have more than 1 Vice-President. 

 6. Nominator’s Full Name (if different than above): 

 ________________________________________________________________________ 

 Please submit this completed form to the school office by April 11, 2024 at noon. You can also 
 email the form to LMPrimaryPTO@gmail.com. 

 Thank you for your commitment to the Primary and your interest in serving on the PTO Board! 
 Your dedication is valued and appreciated 


